Kimberly Gibbons

From: Brad Sutton

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 3:11 PM

To: Donna Johnson; Jeanann Dawson; Jennifer S. Bethune; Kimberly Gibbons
Cc Oliver Tolksdorf; Kelley Hinson

Subject: SFD2203-0013 180 Elirea Ln

All,

These folks have decided to go with a 3 BR SWMH. They are going to update their site plan/applications. They do not
want to lose their place with EH for the existing tank inspection (which was originally designed for a 3BR SWMH)

They are flagging the location for EH, and EH is scheduled for the 17™. When they update their applications, simply
change the permit type/subtype and update the permit fees.

Once they have their permits in hand, they will be able to apply for a temp occupancy for the RV until their home is set
up, inspected and completed per Randy.

Brad Sutton
Chief Code Official

Manager of Building Services
Harnett County Central Permitting and Inspections

910-893-7525
Direct 910-814-6420



